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Email Message 

From: 

To: 
Cc: 

Sent: 
Received: 
Subject: 

P LAC E/C N = REC I P I E NTS/C N =L_._c_o_~._~._A_j 
Green Chris [SMTP:chris..qreen@rcn.or.q.uk] 

]EX:/O=UKCC/OU=UKCC PORTLAND 
#EZ,CETi~~i=~-R~-6i p i e n ts/c n =i-~-~~-~[ Co_de_@. EX:/O=UKCC/OU=UKCC 
PORTLAND PLACE/cn=R~i~ilSi~-~it-¢Td~-~ Code 
02/03/201 0 at 15:15 ............. 
02/03/2010 at 15:09 
RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital: registration details 

Good afternoon, Chris 

Thank you for the information about [ ....................................... ~-~’~-~ ....................................... ] I had been able 
to identify them on the register before today but I am, nevertheless, grateful for your 
efforts. 

In respect of[ ................ "l~-~i’~-’~t: ................ i can I give you the final answer this time next week? 
There are some outstanding issues I need to clarify but I will give you an answer by 
Tuesday. I am out of the office towards the end of the week and Monday. Your comments 
are noted, however, and helpful. 

I am not assigned to Charles Stewart-Farthing’s referral which is being considered to 
2004 Rules and cannot speak with any authority on it. Can I refer you back to page 5 of 
my letter of 19 January 2010. The initial referral was received in July 2009. I can 

tell you that it is,.~._.§~j.ect of an internal review, having been passed to our head 
of case manageme%~.~.,i ........... ~ .......... ]I am sure that the information in your email will be 
of assistance to ~°~i in the review. 

I can confirm [ ................................................................................ ~68@~- ................................................................................ i I have 
asked []]]]]]]~}[@-~i_-.A_-]]]]]]]to keep the RCN of developments and she is copied into this email. 

Finally, in response to your email of 23 February 2010, I can confirm that the NMC is 
not planning to reopen consideration of the case that the PPC declined to proceed with 
in September 2001. 

Kind regards 

From: Green Chris [mailto:[ ........................ 
Sent: 02 March 2010 13:24 
To:[ ................ ~.~.& .............. 
Subject: Gosport War Memorial Hospital: registration details 

Dear i_C_._o..d._e_._A._i 

Further to your letter of 19th January 2010. You asked for the ~ ........................ ~g~-~’~ ........................ ] 

i ................................................................... C’-o-d’-e ......... A ................................................................... 
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September 2000 by Hampshire Police. The case was closed by the PPC in September 2001. 
In the circumstances, neither Rule 9(15) of the Nurses, Midwives and Health Visitors 
(Periodic Registration) Amendment Rules 1995 nor Article 12(3) (a) of the Nursing and 
Midwifery Order 2001 applies. Since her registration has lapsed, she is not a 
Registrant nor is she a Practitioner under the old legislation. Therefore, she cannot 
now be subject to Fitness to Practise or Professional Conduct Proceedings. 

Please would you confirm that no further action, either under the old or new rules, 
will take place agalns~          CodeA 

My understanding is that the referrals by Charles Stewart-Farthing were made in 2009. 
i Therefore, she was not 

a Registrant at the time of the referral, and Article 12(3) (a) of the Nursing and 
Midwifery Order 2001 does not apply. Therefore, she cannot be subject to Fitness to 
Practise proceedings. 

of the referrals by Charles Stewart-Farthing. I would be grateful if you would confirm 
these. 

If the dates are confirmed, please would you confirm that no further action will take 
place against i .............. ~~~ .............. ] 

........................................... 

Many thanks 

Chris 

Chris Green 

Solicitor 

Royal College of Nursing 

3 Capital Court 

Bittern Road 

Sowton Industrial Estate 

Exeter EX2 7FW 

........................ ....................... 
Fax 01392 357045 

http://www.rcn.org.uk 

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it 
is addressed. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not 
necessarily represent those of the Royal College of Nursing or any of its affiliates. 

If you are not the intended recipient be advised that you have received this email in 
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error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please return it to the 
sender immediately. The contents of this message may be legally privileged. 

Royal College of Nursing of the United Kingdom 
20 Cavendish Square 
London WIG ORN 
Registered Charity Number: 276435 
Tel: +44 (0) 845 456 3996 
Fax: +44 (0) 20 7647 3436 

Click here to report this email as spam. 


